
 
 

 
 

 
Attention Mark Tilley  
Head of Infrastructure 
Wigan Council 
Town Hall 
Library St 
Wigan 
 
19/07/2011  
 
Reference PD/MCT 
 
Dear Mark  
 
       At our meeting on Monday the 11

Th
 July I read your letter regarding Lowton and Golborne being 

treated the same as the rest of the Borough over the provision of Winter Boxes. 
 
       People attending the meeting were delighted, and asked me to write to say thank you 
        
       If anything should change this position I would ask that you keep me informed. The provision of 

these flowering boxes enhances the whole of the borough, lifting  spirits, promoting the 
area as a better place for industry to invest, and people to live.  

 
       So from the Lowton residents THANK YOU 
 
 
 
 
       Edward Thwaite  
 
 
 
 
      Chairman. 
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